
The Charter Review Commission is appointed by Council every five years to review and recommend any
changes to the City's Charter, which must be amended through Election. The next Charter Review Commission
will be appointed to review the Charter in 2025.

Previous Charter Review Commissions:

2025 Charter Review Commission
2020 Charter Review Commission
2015 Charter Review Commission

 

View Charter Review Commission Current Members and Open Seats.

 

To contact the members of the commission, send email to jkirkland [at] cityofkyle.com (jkirkland
@cityofkyle.com).
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https://ecode360.com/45594033#45594033
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